
  

 

       July 7, 2020 

 

Debra A. Howland 

Executive Director 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301 

 

Re: Docket No. DW 20-088 Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

Petition to Approve NH Drinking Water State Revolving Fund for White Rock Improvements 

 Staff Request for Service List Changes 

 

Dear Executive Director Howland: 

 

The Staff of the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission respectfully requests that you 

please add the following service contact to the above-mentioned matter service and discovery lists: 

 

Mr. Douglas Brogan, e-mail address: douglas.brogan@gmail.com 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

As permitted by the Commission’s March 17, 2020 letter to all interested persons “Temporary 

Changes in Filing Requirements,” see 

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Regulatory/Secretarial%20Letters/20200317-SecLtr-Temp-Changes-in-

Filing-Requirements.pdf, Staff is filing this request for service list changes in electronic form, but not 

in hard copy. 

 

Thank you for your attention in this matter. 

 

  
       Sincerely, 

 

         /s/   Mary Schwarzer 
 

       Mary Schwarzer 

       Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner 

 

cc:  Service List (electronically) 

 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
Michael S. Giaimo 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
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